
SPONSORSHIP PROPOSAL

2016 Taste Of  L ove

February 6, 2016 

Ritz-Carlton, Buckhead 

A benefit for



PLATINUM SPONSOR

$25,000

2016 Taste Of  L ove

•	 Your name/company name and corporate identification on all printed materials – invitations,  
programs, and on event stage

•	 Your name/company name included in all press materials generated in promotion of Taste 
of Love 2016

•	 Two tables of twelve guests, each with prime seating for dinner

•	 One complimentary deluxe room on February 6, 2016 at the Ritz Carlton Buckhead

•	 Acknowledgement on our website - www.epilepsyga.org

•	 Access to our corporate educational programs and services

•	 Opportunity for you or a representative to participate on the Taste of Love Planning 
Committee

•	 Association for your company with the leading national voluntary health organization 
dedicated to preventing and treating epilepsy as well as  authoritative public and 
professional education on epilepsy

•	 The right for your company to use the Epilepsy Foundation of Georgia name and corporate  
identification in consumer advertising and trade promotion for the purposes of the Taste of Love  
promotion.

Inclusion of your name or your company’s name and/or corporate identification in The Taste of Love marketing and 

promotional materials is subject to printing deadlines.



GOLD SPONSOR

$15,000

2016 Taste Of  L ove

•	 Your name/company name and corporate identification on all printed materials – invitations,  
programs, and on event stage

•	 Your name/company name included in all press materials generated in promotion of Taste of          
Love 2016

•	 Two tables of ten guests with prime seating for dinner

•	 One complimentary deluxe room on February 6, 2016 at the Ritz Carlton Buckhead

•	 Acknowledgement on our website - www.epilepsyga.org

•	 Access to our corporate educational programs and services

•	 Opportunity for you or a representative to participate on the Taste of Love Planning 
Committee

•	 Association for your company with the leading national voluntary health organization  
dedicated to preventing and treating epilepsy as well as  authoritative public and professional  
education on epilepsy

•	 The right for your company to use the Epilepsy Foundation of Georgia name and corporate  
identification in consumer advertising and trade promotion for the purposes of the Taste of  
Love promotion.

Inclusion of your name or your company’s name and/or corporate identification in The Taste of Love marketing and 

promotional materials is subject to printing deadlines.



SILVER SPONSOR

$10,000

2016 Taste Of  L ove

•	 Your name/company name and corporate identification on all printed materials – invitations,  
programs, and on event stage

•	 One table of twelve guests for dinner with prime seating

•	 One complimentary deluxe room on February 6, 2016 at the Ritz Carlton Buckhead

•	 Acknowledgement on our website - www.epilepsyga.org

•	 Access to our corporate educational programs and services

•	 Opportunity for you or a representative to participate on the Taste of Love Planning 
Committee

•	 Association for your company with the leading national voluntary health organization  
dedicated to preventing and treating epilepsy as well as  authoritative public and professional  
education on epilepsy

•	 The right for your company to use the Epilepsy Foundation of Georgia name and corporate  
identification in consumer advertising and trade promotion for the purposes of the Taste of  
Love promotion.

Inclusion of your name or your company’s name and/or corporate identification in The Taste of Love marketing and 

promotional materials is subject to printing deadlines.



BRONZE SPONSOR

$5,000

2016 Taste Of  L ove

•	 Your name/company name and corporate identification on all printed materials – invitations,  
programs, and on event stage

•	 One table of ten guests for dinner with prime seating

•	 Access to our corporate educational programs and services

•	 Opportunity for you or a representative to participate on the Taste of Love Planning 
Committee

•	 Association for your company with the leading national voluntary health organization  
dedicated to preventing and treating epilepsy as well as  authoritative public and professional  
education on epilepsy

•	 The right for your company to use the Epilepsy Foundation of Georgia name and corporate  
identification in consumer advertising and trade promotion for the purposes of the Taste of  
Love promotion.

Inclusion of your name or your company’s name and/or corporate identification in The Taste of Love marketing and 

promotional materials is subject to printing deadlines.




